
 

 
 
October 
2013 
 
 
To whom it may Concern, 
 
Aircraft Fasteners International LLC is a distributor and we do not manufacture product of 
any kind. We rely on our suppliers’ procurement specifications and our standard quality 
requirements found in our terms and conditions. Therefore any inquiry about the conflict 
of minerals (Dodd--‐Frank Wall Street Reform Act) needs to be addressed to the 
manufacturers of the product you purchase. We question all our vendors that use any of the 
designated minerals if they are conducting a reasonable “country of origin as described in 
the "Final Rule" dated Nov. 13, 2012.  
 
For your convenience we have attached the “Conflict of Minerals Statements” we received 
from the following manufacturers: 
MacLean Esna, Paolo Astori, and SPS. 
 
If you need a Statement from any other manufacturer, please contact them directly. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nelson 
Valderrama, QM 
Aircraft Fasteners 
International, LLC 


